
Ben  Affleck  Says  Wife
Jennifer Garner Is ‘the Most
Important Person to Me’

By April Littleton

According to People, Ben Affleck only has one person to thank
for all of his success – his wife, Jennifer Garner. “She is by
leaps and bounds the most important person to me in that
respect,”  Affleck  said  in  an  interview  with  Playboy  of
Garner’s resolute support. “Over the past 10 years she has
allowed me to have a stable home life while accomplishing my
professional goals.” The couple married in 2005 and have three
children  together,  son,  Samuel,  21  months  and  daughters
Violet, 7 and Seraphina, 4.
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What are some ways to show your appreciation for your partner?

Cupid’s Advice:

After awhile, it can be hard to find different ways to show
your partner you still love and care about them. Sometimes,
the smallest gestures can make your loved one feel over the
moon. Cupid has some tips:

1. Thank them: The simplest way to show your appreciation for
your significant other is just by thanking them often. Does
your partner take out the trash everyday? Does he/she cook and
clean the most out of the two of you? Sure, a sweet “thank
you” will do the trick, but think about giving your partner a
nice gift. Surprise your love with a special meal or take them
out for a night out.

Related: Newlyweds Ace Young and Diana DeGarmo Start Holiday
Traditions

2. A day out: Plan out a day where you and your partner do
everything he/she likes to do. Whether it be going swimming,
seeing a movie or simply lounging at home all day – let them
pick out the activities for the day. When the day is over,
your honey will feel appreciated and know you care about their
wants and desires.

Related: Adele and Boyfriend Flaunt PDA at Lady Gaga Concert

3. Physical contact: Make sure you shower your significant
other with hugs and kisses. When your partner does something
nice for you, show your love with a sweet kiss and a hug. A
little physical contact can mean the world to your love and it
will also keep the spark between you and him/her alive.

What  are  some  other  ways  to  show  appreciation  for  your
partner? Comment below.

http://cupidspulse.com/newlyweds-ace-young-diana-degarmo-holiday-traditions/
http://cupidspulse.com/newlyweds-ace-young-diana-degarmo-holiday-traditions/
http://cupidspulse.com/adele-boyfriend-pda-lady-gaga-concert/

